
 

Am  

Support the Bronxville PTA Board by volunteering in 2018-2019! 
 

The Nominating Committee is beginning a search for candidates for the BRONXVILLE PTA Board for the 2018-2019 

school year. Your support is vital in helping to make this a successful year. PTA meetings take place the first 

Tuesday of every month at 7:00PM. Please submit this Board Volunteer Form via email to 

(nominating@bronxvillepta.org) or print and drop off in the PTA mailbox in any of the school offices.  Please 

contact the nominating committee with any questions regarding specific positions. Thank you for your interest. 
 

Priscilla Bender (priscillajbender@gmail.com), Jenn Redman (losrojos@yahoo.com), Deirdre Curran 

(DNC42@icloud.com) Wendy Fahy (wrvelt@hotmail.com), Katie McGrath (Kathryn.mcgrath@gmail.com) and 

Tricia Reilly (formerliptack@optonline.net) 
 

The deadline for the volunteer form submittal is March 31, 2018. 
 

Name:   

Cell #: 
 

Email: 
 

 

The following Board positions are of interest to me: 
  

President Elect 

(Selected by Nominating 

Committee) 

 
Treasurer-  

Susan Conniff 

 
Secretary  
 

 
PR Chair 
 

 
Development Chair 

 
Finance Chair  
 

 
Apparel Co-Chairs- 

Sarah Pulkinnen & 

NEED 1 MORE! 

 
B*well (Health & Wellness)- Linda 

Cioffi & 

NEED A VICE CHAIR! 

 
BASC Co-Chair 

(Selected by BASC) 

 
Fundraising Co-Chairs 

(Special Events) 
 

 
Membership Chair 

(Dues Drive)   

 
Country Fair Co-Chairs 

 
Bronco Beat Chair 

 
High School Vice Chair 

 
Middle School Vice 

Chair 

 
Elementary School Vice Chair 

 
Athletic Vice Co-Chairs 

(Selected by AC) 

 
Performing Arts Chair 

(Selected by PA) 

 
Website 

   
My School Anywhere 
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